

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President

DATE:

February 19, 2009

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 09-0280

City Streets - Closing - A 15-Foot Alley

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 09-0280, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing a 15-foot alley laid out in the rear of the properties known as Nos. 2501/2507 through 2511/2517 Eutaw Place.

BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to the proposed ordinance. Beth Am congregation is constructing a new building and needs the alley for the proposed building.

cc: Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill09/09-0280

